
10/12/2018 

MRS Katherine Williams 
1 Krui ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
kate.williams320@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

This is a completely inappropriate development for this suburb. Fairlight is full of little houses 
and relatively low level apartment blocks. The physical impact of the building will be an eyesore 
on the suburb. Parking is already difficult in the area and the development does not provide 
sufficient car spots for residents. This DA is not in the public interest and therefore Northern 
Beaches Council should not allow it. 
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